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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 11:46 AM
To: 'Berry Long'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities Inc rate increase

Good morning Mr. Long, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Berry Long [mailto:berrylong@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 03, 2017 11:23 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Utilities Inc rate increase 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
As a homeowner in the Wekiva Springs area of Seminole County I am deeply disturbed by amount of increase 
being proposed to our water bill. I understand that from time to time adjustments need to be made but the 
proposed rate hike seems egregious to me. Thank you for taking the time to listen. 
 
sincerely, 
 
Thomas B. Long IV 




